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              Friday January 20th is an early dismissal @ 1:00PM 

 

AFTER SCHOOL ACTIVITIES  
THURSDAY, JANUARY 19TH  
Boys Basketball @ South Mountain 4:00PM 
Girls Basketball VS South Mountain @ HOME 4:00PM 
FRIDAY, JANUARY 2OTH  
 

 

Athletics 

All 8th grade girl soccer players interested in being a part of the High School Soccer Program are asked to 
attend along with your parent(s). Monday January 30th from 8:00 pm – 9:00pm 
Room C-200.The meeting starts exactly at 8pm. Information about our program, off-season training 
suggestions, tryout info, season expectations all will be covered.  
We hope to see you then. Coach Al Haddad, Head Varsity Coach Jim Bus, Head Junior Varsity 
 
There will be a student-parent meeting for any 7th & 8th grade girls interested in trying out for the OMS 
Softball team on Wednesday, January 25th at 7pm in the OMS cafeteria.  

TRANSPORTATION 
*If you are going to SMS or PHS it is your responsibility to let your last teacher know that you need to be dismissed at 2:20 so 

you can catch the 2:28 shuttle bus to SMS/PHS. This is bus #122 and will be located in front of the field house. 
*If you are going to PHS and you miss the above bus you may take the second bus which will take you 

directly to PHS. That will be bus #133. However, this is only to be used if you miss the above bus. Students 

should not purposely hang around or intentionally be dismissed late to take the second bus. The Late Activity 

Bus leaves Orefield promptly at 4:20. This shuttle bus takes students to Parkland High School, where the 

students board the appropriate Late Activity Bus depending on their address. This bus leaves the high school 

at 4:35. 

 

BUS PASSES WILL ONLY BE ISSUED FOR EMERGENCY SITUATIONS THIS 

YEAR! 

IMPORTANT: All students’ must report to the main office to sign in when coming to school late and all students 
must report to the main office to sign out when being picked up early from school for appointments. 

*STUDENTS: Please be aware that you are not allowed in the building (using the auditorium entrance) prior to 
7:30. In the unfortunate case that you must be dropped off earlier than 7:15, you should be dropped off at the 

main entrance and must wait in the vestibule until the doors open at 7:30 
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